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Submerged vessel at Arundel Recovered 
 
 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the previously reported submerged vessel at Arundel (LNtMs 04 
,15,19 and 22 refer) has been successfully removed from Littlehampton Harbour. 
 
The temporary marker buoy laid has also been removed and all restrictions for vessels operating in 
the area are now lifted. 
 

 
 
Local Notices to Mariners No. 22 is now cancelled. 

 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Mike Hayes 
Harbour Master  
22/09/2024 


